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As a county office we are looking at starting (reestablishing) a SARB committee. We are asking various
members of the community to sit on the SARB board so we can help all students attend school if they

have an unmet need keeping them away from school.
ELC went on a fieldtrip to Carly Ranch. 15 students, staff, and four adult volunteers had a great day at
the Ranch

We have enrolled two high school students in the Odysseyware program. We are waiting for Matt to
come back from vacation. Previously they were not enrolled in the COE opportunity program because
they were students of OW. Looking into who should have the student’s enrollment.

Lia is contacting our current DV substitutes and seeing if any of them would consider also working as a
sub at ELC.



